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Post Independent Article:
"YouthZone Recognizes
National Mental Health

Counseling Month"

“May is National Mental Health
Counseling Month... It is

important to recognize that
mental health is not something to
be taken lightly, and that access
to quality counseling services is

essential to maintain good mental
health and wellbeing... It is with

immense gratitude that
YouthZone has received

substantial funding through state
partnerships to increase mental
health services for youth and

families."

Read Full
Article

June 2 - YouthZone
Rifle Open House

Are you looking for ways

http://www.youthzone.com
https://youthzone.com/2023/05/2023-national-mental-health-couneling-month/
https://youthzone.com/2023/05/youthzone-open-house-june-8th-at-rifle-office/
https://youthzone.com/2023/05/attorney-general-weiser-praises-local-approach-to-youthzone/
https://youthzone.com/2023/05/two-restorative-justice-training-2023/
https://youthzone.com/give/donation-form/


to get involved in your
community and make a
difference in the lives of

youth?

Come join us for
YouthZone's Open House

in Rifle on June 8th to
learn about the amazing

programs and services we
offer for youth in our

area.

Please join us for and
meeting our team! 

RSVP Today!

Attorney General
Weiser praises local

approach to YouthZone

Attorney General Phil Weiser
visited the Glenwood Springs
Youthzone branch. KDNK’s

Hattison Rensberry met him
there, and asked about how
Weiser’s office and their teen
mental health grant continues

to be involved with
YouthZone.

Listen to Weiser on
KDNK

mailto:cwolff@youthzone.com
https://www.kdnk.org/local-news/2023-05-10/attorney-general-weiser-praises-local-approach-to-youthzone


It's Finally Here... Join us on Friday, June 2
at Rifle Creek Golf Course!

As a family-first nonprofit since 1976,
all proceeds will go to YouthZone's
programs providing support and

advocacy for local youth and families.
With your support, we help create

stronger, healthier, and more
successful youth.

Become a Sponsor or
Donate to the 2023 Golf

Tournament

Get the Tournament
Details

Thank You Golf Tournament Sponsors
​

Berthod Motors
Alpine Bank

ANB Bank (Janice Baker)
Architectural Window & Doors (Greg Kontour)

Arrigoni Woods
Aspen Development Company (Tiffany Phipps)

Cooper Wine & Spirits
Edward Jones (Craig Snow, Broker)

First Bank
Glenwood Insurance

McDonald's
Paragon Systems Integration

Roaring Fork Sotheby's

mailto:cwolff@youthzone.com
https://youthzone.com/golf-tournament/


SGM
True North

June 9 - 11
Restorative Justice: Volunteer Facilitator Training

Are you a parent,
community member,

teacher, law enforcement,
or any adult with existing
experience in Restorative
Justice Practices, either
through YouthZone's

previous trainings or other
experience? Then this

training event is for you!

The training's purpose is
to enhance and amplify

Restorative Justice in the
Roaring Fork and Colorado

River Valleys.

Sign Up
Today!

Contact Mary Bes
Bolling

This training will be led by Deb Witzel, the co-producer and host of
The Restorative Justice Chronicles Podcast and the first Colorado

Coordinator for Restorative Justice in the State Court Administrator’s
Office.

YouthZone Partnerships With Anderson Ranch to Give
Teens FREE Art Summer Workshop

Students are invited if
they are attending high
school from Basalt to

https://www.jotform.com/form/231227559325154
mailto:mbolling@youthzone.com


Parachute (ages 15-18) to
Anderson Ranch Arts

Center to participate in
this overnight one-week
workshop. Students are

able to take workshops in
ceramics, photography,
printmaking, painting,

woodworking and
sculpture. All workshop

expenses are covered, so
there is no cost to the

student or family!

Learn
More

Apply
Today!

The 2022 Annual Report
is Here!

We are excited to announce that
our 2022 Annual Report is now

available for viewing! The report
highlights the many successes,
goals, and accomplishments we

achieved in 2022.

Take a look and see how we are
continuing to make a positive

impact on our community. From
our volunteer efforts to the

innovative programs, each page
of the report shows the power of

our collective efforts.

We hope you find this report
informative and inspiring. Thank

you for your support and for

https://youthzone.com/2023/05/free-art-program-teen-summer-workshops-with-anderson-ranch/
https://form.jotform.com/230716744376057


being a part of our mission.
View Financial

Reports

Give Back by Being a
Volunteer or Donor

Are you looking for a way to make
a difference in the lives of local

youth and families?

YouthZone is seeking volunteers
to help make our mission a

reality. By volunteering with us,
you’ll have the opportunity to

make a real and lasting impact on
the lives of those in your local

community, helping them grow,
and realize their full potential.

Volunteer at
YouthZone

Donate to
YouthZone

Thank You Sponsors

Alpine Bank
American National Bank

(ANB)
Balanced Bookkeeping

Bank of Colorado
Compass Peak Imaging

Chevron

Holy Cross
Integrated Mountain

Group
McDonald's

Mountain Pest Control
Mueller Construction
Neuman Construction

https://youthzone.com/financials/
https://youthzone.com/volunteer/
https://youthzone.com/give/


Columbine Ford
Dalby, Wendland & Co.,

P.C.
FCI Constructors

First Bank
First Western Trust

Glenwood Ford
Glenwood Insurance

Pine's Stone Company
Post Independent
RodCo Concrete
Slifer, Smith, &

Frampton
Stifle Nicolas

Timberline Bank
Umbrella Roofing

YouthZone | 970-945-9300 | youthzone.com

413 9th St., Glenwood Springs CO 81601

136th E 12th St., Rifle CO 81650

Carbondale and Aspen (by appointment)
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